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I have lived in Oregon for all of my life.  Our taxes (and "fees" which are just more 

taxes) are getting too burdensome on families. We have family members with decent 

full-time jobs that are struggling with bills for their family. We frequently help them.  

We cannot keep this up. Please seriously consider your vote on this bill. Struggling 

families are relying on you to do the right thing.   We cannot sustain these huge 

increases in fees and taxes when we get cost of living raises of 4 or 5%.  Please vote 

NO!   


